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Last Month 

San Tan

Reminders

Coming Up

Last month we continued to focus on being

kind and mindful remembering that our

actions can cause other’s feelings to get

hurt.  The kids had so much fun during our

Spring Celebration. We had a bunny visit us,

and it was a big hit. The older kids went on a

nature walk and found lots of lady bugs.

Lastly for our fun Friday the kids used fruit

loops and created a colorful bracelet.

Please check lost and found for any lost

items!

Call or Text site phone for any absence.

Deadline for schedule changes must be

made by 12:00pm Wednesday of the

previous week. 

For the last few weeks of school we will

continue creating memories with our friends,

and continue creating fun and colorful art.

We will have a salsa party, this will give the

kids an opportunity to enjoy different salsa

flavors. Lastly we will have our annual end of

the year water day party. Kids are welcome

to bring their bathing suit if they wish to

change. Want to give a big shout out to all

the sixth graders that are moving onto

middle school. We will miss you!!

May 9  Salsa Partyth

May 12  Summer Camp Registration

closes @ 8:00am

th

May 21  Water Day Party/Kids Club

closes @ 4:00pm

st

May 29  First Day of Summer

Intersession

th

June 1  @ 8:00am registration opens

for next school year.

st

Important 
Dates

Contact

Kids Club Site Phone
480-459-8212

Kids Club Supervisor
Belle Gelber

480-279-7034
Billing Contact 

Jennifer Kramer-Meller
480-279-7055


